
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SUNDAY, OCTOBER 18, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

DURING OUR BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH, JENNY IN GREEN BAY SENT US A BIRTHDAY 

CARD FULL OF CUPCAKES, PICTURES OF CUPCAKES ON THE FRONT COVER AND 

INCLUDED THIS NOTE INSIDE: 

DEAR WRVM RADIO STATION. MY 10 MONTH OLD GRANDDAUGHTER AND I LOVE LISTENING 

TO THIS RADIO STATION WHICH IS GREAT “SOUL FOOD” FOR ALL AGES. THOUGH THE 

CUPCAKES ON THIS CARD LOOK DELICIOUS – WE ALL KNOW THE SUGAR RUSH THEY GIVE IS 

SHORT LIVED (AND PROBABLY NOT THE BEST FOR US). THANKS TO EACH AND EVERY ONE OF 

YOU FOR MAKING AN ETERNAL DIFFERENCE IN ALL WHO LISTEN AND ENJOY. KEEP UP THE 

GREAT KINGDOM WORK. THIS STATION HELPS CREATE AN ENVIRONMENT OF PEACE AND 

WORSHIP IN MY HOME – WHICH IS WHAT I WANT! THANK YOU AGAIN. KEEP ON KEEPIN’ ON IN 

THIS CRAZY WORLD! 

 JENNY SAID, “THANKS TO EACH AND EVERY ONE OF YOU FOR MAKING AN ETERNAL 

DIFFERENCE IN ALL WHO LISTEN.” FOR EACH ONE OF YOU WHO HELP TO MAKE OUR 

BROADCASTS POSSIBLE, THANK YOU. YOU REALLY ARE HELPING MAKE ETERNAL 

DIFFERENCES IN THE LIVES OF THOSE TUNING IN. GOD IS USING OUR BROADCASTS, HIS 

WORD, TO BRING MANY INTO HIS FAMILY AS THEY ESTABLISH A PERSONAL 

RELATIONSHIP WITH JESUS. 

I INVITE YOU TO HAVE A PART IN THIS LISTENER SUPPORTED MINISTRY. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


